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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I’m writing to express concern about the recent
redistricting in Texas, which appears to
disproportionately favor one political party. Fair
representation is a cornerstone of a healthy
democracy, and I believe redistricting should be
conducted in a way that reflects the true diversity
and interests of all communities—without prioritizing
political advantage. I urge decision-makers to
ensure that district lines are drawn transparently and
equitably, so every Texan’s vote carries equal
weight, regardless of party affiliation.




